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Raszka Shelley

From: Charmaine Slaven <charmaineslaven@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:39 AM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: HB3515

Please do not pass this bill that would prevent gray wolves from ever being included on the state's list of 
threatened or endangered species. 
 
Being a keystone species and top predator, it's important for the health of our ecosystem and ourselves that 
wolves receive protections that they need to maintain healthy populations. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 
 
Charmaine Slaven 
10624 4th Ave SW 
Seattle, WA 98146 
206-335-4274 


